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From: Chris Bowyer  
Sent: Wednesday, 2 February 2022 4:15 PM 
To: Vivienne Louie  
Cc: Stepanka Halik >; Matt Jovcevski  
Subject: Review of Estimate of Special Rate Variation Expiry 

 

 

 

Dear Vivienne 
 

Thank you for your email of 31 January 2022 and attached spreadsheet regarding your application for a Special 
Rate Variation. I have re-attached your spreadsheet to this reply. 

 
A Special Variation (SV) was awarded to Central Coast Council for 2021-22 and you have asked the Office of 
Local Government (OLG) to confirm the methodology Council has used in their estimate at this time of the amount 
to be removed upon expiration of the SV in 2024-25. 

 
OLG confirms that having reviewed the spreadsheet provided the methodology applied follows the approach 
outlined in the Special Variation Guidelines. 

 
The assumptions you have used in your calculation are: 

 No additional special variation given in the 2022-23 or 2023-24 years 

 A 2.5% increase in the 2023-24 rates where this has yet to be determined by IPART 
 

Please note that OLG makes no comment on these assumptions used in calculating the estimated amount. 
Furthermore, OLG is providing no comment on any of the other figures contained within the spreadsheet outside 
of the calculation of the estimated amount. 

 
OLG also advises the calculation of the amount to be removed from general income in 2024-25 upon the expiry of 
the SV will need to be done closer to that time and reviewed by OLG. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Chris Bowyer 

Acting Principal Performance Analyst - Performance Team 

Office of Local Government | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

  

Locked Bag 3015, Nowra NSW 2541 
www.olg.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the Office of Local Government, unless otherwise stated. 

 
For the purposes of the Copyright Act, the permission of the holder of copyright in this communication may be taken 
to have been granted, unless stated otherwise, for the copying or forwarding of this message, as long as both the 
content of this communication and the purposes for which it is copied or forwarded are work-related. 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or attachments unless you have checked the sender and trust the content is safe. If 
you are unsure, please report this to I&T Service Desk via the Portal. 




